
Budget Workshop of November 10, 2020 
 
Pursuant to Proclamation 20-28 issued by Governor Inslee on March 24, 2020 and further 
amended, which prohibits in person meetings, this budget workshop was attended only by the 
Mayor, Councilmembers and staff, as social distancing requirements could be met; call in 
number was provided to the public. 
 
Present were:  Mayor Neal, Councilmembers Naillon, Marthaller, McElheran, Hart and Moser. 
Absent:  None. 
 
Budget workshop began at 6:30 pm. 
 
Review of Preliminary 2021 Budget.  Clerk Denney explained minor changes made from the 
previous draft.  Proposed 2021 Salaries & Wages discussed. 
 
Mayor Neal stated that the City of Tonasket has opted out of the Building Inspector 
Consortium Agreement.  Neal talked with Okanogan Mayor Culp and Oroville/Okanogan will 
share the position equally, with Okanogan acting as the lead in the agreement. 
 
Next budget workshop scheduled for Tuesday, December 8, 2020 to be cancelled. 
 
Budget Workshop ended at 6:45 pm. 
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